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During his visit to Atlanta, on Friday, April 12, 2019, the Prime Minister of Jamaica,

the Honorable Andrew Holness, took time to travel to the Gainesville area, primarily

to see firsthand the success story of Wincorp, a division of Jamaican Broilers Group.

Wincorp has invested and grown profitably in the United States. The executives of

Wincorp thought it important to demonstrate to the PM the company’s reliance on and

the support they receive from the Georgia Poultry Laboratory, and to showcase the

cooperation between the public sector and industry that is as efficient as it is

necessary. The tour left the Prime Minister feeling proud and motivated to influence

and support Jamaican services to its farmers.

 

Syd Mogg

Vice President - U.S. Operations, Wincorp

The Jamaican Prime Minister Visits the Lab
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APRIL 19TH: JAMAICAN PRIME

MINISTER AND GUESTS

APRIL 11TH: LEADERSHIP HALL

COUNTY

T O U R S ,  V I S I T O R S ,  &  
C O M M U N I T Y  O U T R E A C H

APRIL 15TH: QATAR DELEGATION

AND USAPEEC

APRIL 13TH: NATIONAL MODEL

RAILROAD ASSOCIATION -

PIEDMONT DIVISION

APRIL 12TH: VISION 2030 - 7TH

GRADE CAREER PATH FAIR

O T H E R  A C T I V I T I E S

APRIL 26TH: GEORGIA

LEADERSHIP

Georgia Leadership visited for a tour of the lab.

Leadership Hall County stopped by to tour the lab. 

USAPEEC and delegates from Qatar visited the lab for a tour.

Flashback to NPIP's 2nd Compartmentalization Auditor Training

Workshop held at the lab March 26-28th.


